ALOE VERA
OF AMERICA, INC.

Leaping Bunny Commitment Statement (2020)

We, Forever Living Products/Aloe Vera of America, Inc., do hereby confirm that our
company is compliant with the Cruelty Free guidelines as set forth by The Coalition for
Consumer Information on Cosmetics. We further confirm that our recommitment with
the Leaping Bunny Program has been approved and is valid through January 2, 2021.

For confirmation of current Forever brands related to this commitment, please visit the
web page Compassionate Shopping Guide found at leapingbunny.org.
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13745 Jupiter Road, Dallas, Texas 75238 (214) 355-5400 Fax (214) 355-5454



